
September 25, 1979 

Mrs. Lucille Kasbarian 
303 West 66th Street, Apt. 19W-A 
New York, New York 

Dear Mrs. Kasbarian: 

Thank you for your generous donation oo the 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America of the 
following: 

one standing lamp, one armchair, one bridgetable, 
one glass water pitcher, one framed needlework, 
two paintings, six hangers and twelve china plates. 

It is only through the thoughtfulness of people 
like yourself that the Church is able to serve and grow. 

It was a pleasure for my friends and for me to 
visit and meet ~ou. Hopefully we will see you again 
soon. 

May God's bles~ings be always with you. 

lvi th prayers , 

Father Yeznig Balian 
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